Government of West Bengal
Directorate of Forests ‘
Office of the Divisional Forest Officer ‘ﬁnﬁk
Darjeeling Wildlife Division
Bengal Natural History Museum,
Meadow Bank Road, Darjeeling, 734101
Tel / Fax: 0354 2257314, Email: dfowildlife1@gmail

No. Camp-4 /WL/8 Dated: 19 / 03 /2022

To : Reliance Jio Infocomm Ltd.
New Town, Kolkata.

Subject: Queries regarding Forest Clearance

Reference: Your Proposal No. FP/WB/OFC/51603/2020

With reference to the above subject matter the following points have been noted by the undersigned where
further rectifications and clarifications are to be made as mentioned below:

1. As per the proposal submitted by you regarding the underground cable laying, the details of the
structures with diagrams are to be given which is missing in the proposal.

2. In section A-1 (Project details) of the proposal where the execution of the work to be undertaken
mentions about the underground cable laying along the existing side drain of PWD road, the NOC
from the PWD department is missing in the proposal.

This is for your kind information and necessary action.

Divis@ Officer

Darjeeling Wildlife Division



